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The Neshaminy – We Build Futures Award is presented to those who work to accomplish the District’s mission and/or make 
significant contributions toward advancing the implementation of the District Strategic Plan. 
 
You were presented with a Neshaminy – We Build Futures Award for the following reasons: 
 

• You have been a regular attendee at the monthly meetings of the Board of School Directors for many years; 
 

• You have been a regular attendee at the many, additional committee meetings of the Board; 
 

• You make bi-monthly, public comments that are anticipated and appreciated by the Board, recognizing your sincere 
interest as a concerned citizen; 

 
• You, like the Board members, attempt to keep in mind the difficult balance between the interest of taxpayers concerned 

about rising costs and the responsibility of the community to provide excellent educational opportunities for our youth; 
and 

 
• You have taught many the meaning of focus, tenacity, civility, and public service in your role as an engaged member 

of the community. 
 
The above are ways that show you care about your work and our students. Your work supports our District Beliefs that 
achievement is realized through challenge, that valuing diversity strengthens our society, and that excellence in education 
requires support, sacrifice, and involvement from the total community. Also, you are an example of what this system hopes to 
accomplish in its Mission Statement, where it is stated that we work to empower “each child to become a productive citizen.” 
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